
 

   

 

 

Circular No.  BBPS/GAR/PC/497/2022-23       9th  September, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

This is to inform you that there will be Regular School for the Classes 6 to 11 on 10/09/2022 

(Saturday) in which Tuesday Time Table will be followed. Please ensure the presence of your 

ward in the school. 

 

          

           

 

Regards 

Team BBPS  

                         


